
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 8, 2001 
 
 
 
Mississippi Association of Educators 
775 North State Street 
Jackson, Mississippi 39202 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 Thank you for the beautiful clock you gave me during one of our numerous events 
over the summer.  It was a very pleasant surprise and your generosity is greatly 
appreciated.   
  
 It is with the support of friends, like those with MAE, that we will be able to 
move Mississippi forward.  I look forward to our continued friendship. 
 
 Best wishes to you.  If I may be able to assist you, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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